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Briefly, | would like to convey my troubling sentiments regarding the proposal of Hoonah’s
intentions. Not in the too far distance Gustavus formed and became a city to combat the
intentions Hoonah, by preventing Hoonah to annex Gustavus. | implore our local government
body to listen to her citizens and keep Hoonah at bay leaving us alone yet once again! Reading
the immediate intentions of Hoonah and what they propose, | cannot shake the feeling of their
“long game” as to what they have in store for us as a community.

I implore each one of us to follow your intuitions and look at the big picture. This may explain
as to why we have popped onto their radar once again! Gustavus has already seen and
experienced many changed lately for the good and bad. | cannot shake the feeling the love and
admiration | still hold for Gustavus is at jeopardy!

Concerned resident,

Josh Graves

PO Box 261

Gustavus, AK 99826
info@majesticexpeditions.com
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